



## **Newsletter for November 16, 2023**

## PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO SCHOOL TOMORROW!

## **OUR THANKSGIVING FEAST**

Our wonderful cafeteria crew prepared us a fantastic feast! Here are the smiling faces of some of our students as they enjoyed their great lunch! We wish everyone a very Happy Thanksgiving and we hope you all have a wonderful break with your families!!



## ST. PETER SCHOOL APPAREL



There was an orange order form for SPS apparel sent home recently. If you want to order t-shirts, sweat pants, crewneck sweatshirts, hoodies or fleece jackets, this is the last order before Christmas. You **must** have your order form **and money** returned to the school <u>NO</u> <u>LATER THAN tomorrow, November 17th.</u> If you order after that date, it will not go to the company until after new years.